
 
 
 
 Furzefield  

Nursery School 
 

 
Welcome Newsletter September 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

                        
 
This term we are going to be settling your child into our routines, rules and 

socialising them with their new class. We will be regularly sending home 

newsletters to tell you what we are learning about and any news and events. 

Please ensure your child has a school bookbag for letters, spare clothing and 

reading books. Please make sure all your child’s clothing is clearly labelled to 

stop the clothing going home with the wrong child! 

 
In the near future we will be sending out home-school reading books, which we 
will change as regularly as possible. Please ensure you sign and make a 
comment when your child has read with you and then we can change their book.  
 
Our topic this term will be ‘Ourselves’. We will be learning about parts of our 
body, how we grow as we get older and how we become more independent 
(gross and fine motor skills). 
 
In Mathematics we will be looking at recognising numerals, matching numerals 
to amounts and counting objects accurately up to 10, knowing the last number 
counted is ‘how many’. 



 
Our Literacy focus will be listening with activities such as matching musical 
instruments to the sounds they make, hearing sounds in the environment 
around them and talking with confidence in class.   We will be reading to your 
children daily and we have a book focus each week.  
 
 
Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat every 
day. We are outside in all kinds of weather and 
sometimes your child will get messy.  
 
School uniform is yellow polo shirt, green or black 
trousers, green school jumper or cardigan and Velcro 
trainers. This is so we can climb, run and get messy!! If 
you need to order your child’s uniform, please go online 
through your Scopay account. If you do not have a Scopay account, please 
contact the office and they will give you your login information. 
 
This year we are encouraging all children to bring in their own water bottles 
that they can access throughout the day. Please can your child have a named 
water bottle every day.  
 
We continue to welcome all feedback on your child’s learning and happiness.  
 
Yours, 
 
Furzefield Nursery Team 
 
Mrs Wightman, Mrs Hamson, Mrs Jenns and Miss Monville  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Times and dates for your diary: 

 
AM Nursery: 8:45-11:45am  
PM Nursery: 12:15-3:15pm 
30 hour children 8:45am-3:15pm 
 
Photo Day – 12th October 2021 
Harvest festival – 14th October 2021 – more details to follow. 
 


